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Statement on Israel and the Occupied Palestinian Territories  
 
The Redbridge Pension Fund does not hold any direct investments with companies as the 
Fund invests in pooled units.  The Fund does not operate an exclusion policy however we 
expect our Investment Fund Managers to fully assess companies in whom they invest in their 
pooled units, and to engage with these companies to ensure that good governance is in 
place. 
 
The Redbridge Pension Fund’s assets are predominately invested through the London CIV 
(LCIV) and the LCIV have acknowledged the responsibility as institutional investors, to 
respect human rights as formalised by the UN and the Office of Enforcement & Compliance 
Assurance. In fact, the LCIV selected this topic as one of their priority engagement themes in 
2021. 
 
LCIV are committed to engaging with investee companies that have been flagged by the 
United Nations Human Rights Office and assess the outcome of each engagement on a case-
by-case basis. 
 
 
The above statement will be kept under review. 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact details 
 
Jan Grant  email corporate.accounting@redbridge.gov.uk  
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